DRAFT

January 14, 2002

Ms. Jane Smith

123 Hoes Lane

Piscataway, NJ 12335

Dear Ms. Smith

Thank you for meeting with me/us to discuss the accountant position in our business office.

I/we found your background and skills to be impressive.  However, after careful evaluation of all factors, I/we have selected another candidate whose qualifications are more suitable to our requirements.

To remain informed of job vacancies at the University, please visit University Human Resources’ web site at http://uhr.rutgers.edu/jobpostings/aps/APSMain.asp  for a list of current opportunities.

I/we wish you the best of luck in your future endeavors.










Sincerely,

